
 
 

 

 

 14 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Bushcraft information evening: Thursday 22nd September 2022 at 5.30pm 
 
As part of our ongoing transition programme, the fantastic three-day residential adventure with The 
Bushcraft Company is now getting near. The details of our adventure are:  
 
Wednesday 5th October- Friday 7th October 2022 
Boughton woods, Northamptonshire   
 
I am pleased to confirm your child’s place on the trip. This is guaranteed to be a fantastic three-day, 
two-night team building and bonding opportunity for both students and staff.  
 
I would like to invite you to a parents’ information evening on Thursday 22nd September at 5.30pm in 
the school hall. We will take this opportunity to provide an insight into the planned activities and 
experiences over the three days. It will also allow important paperwork and details for the trip to be 
collated. The evening is scheduled to last no more than 45 minutes.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by returning the slip below to Student Reception by Tuesday 20th 
September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss L Horwood  
Student Engagement Coordinator  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Student name…………………………………….   Tutor group………………………………………….. 
 
I confirm I will be attending the Bushcraft information evening on the Thursday 22nd September 2022.  
 
Number of people attending including student ……………………………….. 
 
Parent/Carer signature ………………………………………………………………… 
 


